
Week beginning 16th September 

Welcome to the year 2 blog. 

Maths 

We have been learning about partitioning, splitting two digit numbers into tens 

and ones. 

 

English 

We have been learning about Conjunctions, this is where two sentences are 

joined together by a joining word. We also read the story ‘Little Mouse’s Big 

Book of Fears’. Next we wrote our own sentences about our fears but we had to 

use a conjunction and ‘wow’ words as an alternative to ‘scared’. 

 

Science 

We began to focus on our longitudinal study, this year we are focusing on three 

different areas within our school grounds and exploring what mini beasts will be 

found there throughout the seasons to see if there are any significant changes. 

 

 

Handwriting 

This week we have practised writing the letters r, i and h. 

 

 



Music 

The focus has been dynamics, thinking about loud and quiet and crescendo and 

diminuendo. 

 

Spelling 

We are learning to spell ‘some, come’ and ‘there’ correctly. 

PE 

Wednesday’s PE lesson was focusing on gym and on Thursday we all participated 

in Cricket. 

 

Reading Roundabout 

All the activities were based on the story ‘Katie in London’, comprehension 

questions and sequencing activities were completed. 

Reward Time. 

Congratulations to everyone for working so hard this week, Owls had the 

opportunity to learn the Ukuleles whilst Badgers enjoyed the sunshine. 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


